
Acorn Innaugural “Not The Nationals”
Shoot15th September MMXXIV



The day at Acorn Archers can be started with one of the most fabulous
cooked breakfasts in the land at Manor Farm Shop Cafe (07359 113624
B1195, Lusby) made using local produce cooked fresh to order in the
rolling hills of the Lincolnshire Wolds.

For our final shoot of 2024, we opted to host something novel, owing to the
cancellation for the second time of the National Championships and to
accommodate those who do not fancy attending for whatever reason, the
“Not the Nationals” was decided upon taking the format of a two times
course with a total of 22 targets consisting of a diverse mix of unorthodox
3Ds, cut-outs and hanging targets. Whilst the targets were not stretched to
a distance, the shots were laid to warrant thought and consideration. This
approach seemed well received by all, as were the prizes.

The course layout has been designed with safety and convenience in mind
so you will pass catering thrice each time around the course.

We hope to welcome many more new faces from the vast ranks of the Nfas
to our upcoming shoots to be held in the year 2025.

“Not the Nationals” is something we hope to continue and build upon next
year, to be held the same weekend as the National Championships.

Not to be missed, otherwise...

..."next peg!"

For bookings:
Email: acornacrhers@gmail.com
Text: 07599 962014

Thank you to everyone who attended our first "Not the Nationals" and our
other shoots in this, our club's inaugural year.

Good fortune to all from the atypical archers at Acorn.
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